
 
Mitakuyepi / Greetings All! 

 

The RST Department of Natural Resources & Game, Fish and Parks would like to invite 

all interested locals to attend a Hunter-Safety Course.  This certification is required for 

all youth, ages 12-17, whom wish to hunt with a RST Tribal hunting license. However, 

the class can be taken by anyone 12 years old or older. If a youth hunter turns 12 

before the end of 2018, they may also participate in the course.   

 

The 2-day course will be held in Mission, SD at the new, temporary Game, Fish and 

Parks office (old Credit Program building) on Saturday, April 7th, from 9AM-4PM and 

on Sunday, April 8th, from 9AM – 4PM.  The participant must attend both days of 

training in order to successfully complete the class.  Along with their hunter-safety 

certification, they will also get hands-on training on proper handling of a firearm. If the 

participant passes the required test, they will also be taken to the firing range in 

Rosebud, SD for some practice with live ammunition. 

 

We ask that a parent or guardian accompany their child to the first session, as we need 

some personal information that your child may not know.  There is also a waiver form 

that needs to be signed by a parent/guardian (if under 18).  If you plan on sending 

your child with another adult, please make sure they know their personal info (i.e. 

DOB, SSN, address, etc) and that you have signed the parent waiver. 

 

A meal (lunch) will be provided both days. 

Wopila / Thank you and Happy Hunting!! 

 

Rosebud Sioux Tribe 

Game, Fish & Parks 
1165 Circle Drive 

PO Box 300 

Rosebud, SD 57570-0300 

Phone  605-747-2289  Fax  605-747-2809 

Toll-Free  1-888-747-8686 

www.rstgfp.net 


